
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – April 6, 2017 Business Meeting 
 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (April 7, 2017) – The Lower Providence Township 

Board of Supervisors took the following actions at the April 6
th

 business meeting. 

 

Approvals / Authorizations 

 Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

 Minutes of the March 16, 2017 Board of Supervisors meeting 

 Treasurer and Cash Flow Report 

 Approved a waiver request to allow a relocated fence surrounding a stormwater basin at 

1007 Arcola Glen Drive to remain in its current location 

 Approved the execution of a lease agreement with the Methacton Baseball Association 

for the Francesco Mascaro Memorial Field Complex 

 Authorized payment of the $500 membership fee for the Perkiomen Watershed 

Conservancy 

 Authorized staff to proceed with a pension distribution 

 

Presentations 

 Presentation to Rebecca Woodward recognizing her achievement of the Girl Scout Gold 

Award 

 Presentation to Gregory Woodward recognizing his achievement of the rank of Eagle 

Scout 

 Annual donation to the Methacton Post Prom Committee  

 

Hearings/Reviews 

 Held a hearing for a conditional use application for 24 single-family homes at 35 

Evansburg Road  

 Reviewed the preliminary plan approval for the Courts at Brynwood Townhomes, a 

proposal by WB Homes for 139 townhomes at Germantown Pike and River Road 

 Reviewed the preliminary/final plan for a warehouse expansion at Streamlight, Inc., 30 

Eagleville Road 

 

Announcements 

 The Township Supervisors will hold an Open House on Wednesday, April 19 at  

5:00 p.m. in the Providence Room of Chadwick’s Restaurant, 2750 Egypt Road.  They 

will provide information on transportation planning initiatives, local road improvements, 

commercial and residential projects, and recreation and cultural projects. 


